
 
 
 

    
 
 

Dr Faraz Latif 

Interim Head of Planning Policy  
Direct Dial 01386 565367 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
National Infrastructure Planning  
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square  
Bristol, BS1 6PN  
 

Ref: TR010056 
 

Date: 11 June 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
RE: Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55  
 
Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A417 Missing Link  
 
Adequacy of consultation request 
 
 
With reference to Planning Inspectorate Scheme Reference TR010056- A417 Missing Link, our authority 
(Wychavon District Council) considers the consultation to be adequate.  
 
However, the authority feels that the consultation was somewhat silent on the determination of the 
project’s budget and therefore costs for route options may not have been directly comparable.  
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 
Dr Faraz Latif 
Interim Head of Planning Policy 
 
 




